
On the Second Sunday of each month, we collect cans of food for the Salvation Army Food 

Pantry.  

When you are shopping, please pick up a couple of extra canned goods. 

At this time, the need is for canned beans and canned vegetables. If you can find these items with 

pop tops, that would be even more beneficial.  

Please place your canned goods in the basket in the narthex designated Salvation Army Food 

Pantry. 


